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December 19, 1990

Advanced Medical Systems, Inc. License No. 34-19089-1
ATTN: Ms. Sherry Stein Docket No. 030-16055

Director of Regulatory Affairs EA 90-051
-121 North Eagle Street
Geneva, Ohio '44041

Gentlenen: 1

Thank you for your letter of November 30, 1990, discussing your plans

regarding the physical inventory. While we still have questions regarding

your corrective _ actions on this matter, we will address them after we have

approved your new Radiation Safety Officer, and prior to your recommencing

activities. Therefore, we have no further questions at this time in regard to

your response to the Notice of Violation dated July 26, 1990. The effectiveness

of your corrective actions will be reviewet 6 ring a future inspection.
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Sincerely,
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| A. Bert Davis ,

; Regional Administrator !
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cc: Dr. S. Stein AMS
DCD/DCB (RIDS)

|

| bcc w/ letter dtd 11/30/90:
'

J. Lieberman, OE
J. Goldberg, 0GC
R. Bernero, NMSS
J. Grobe,-RIII

9W. Slawinski, RIII-

t/ [
,

RIII RI RIII ,q RI
*RIII&j - \ (y h'

Lougheed/db N > ius Pederson Pape(,fello Da s
.

12//3/90 12/ Fl/90 12/j{/90 12/)'l/90 1P/lf/90

k\ g 4

kg69012280315 901219
REC 3 LIC30
34-19089-01 PDR


